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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commission
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director

DATE:

May 28, 2013
SUBJECT:
Auditor RFP

The Finance Department has prepared the attached Request For Proposal (RFP) for the solicitation, evaluation and selection of City financial Audit services.  The Audit RFP covers an initial period of 3-years and also provides for a 2-year extension upon agreement of the Commission.

A publication that outlines Florida’s requirements for solicitation and selection of external auditors by governmental agencies is attached for reading and reference during this auditor selection process.  A ranking of qualified responders will be made by the Commission in August allowing an engagement to be consummated with the top ranked firm.  Pricing of the services in this RFP is limited to 20% of the ranking with 80% of the ranking related to remaining selection factors.  A pre-propsoal conference to address any questions that responders may have of the City is planned to be held by the Administration on Tuesday June 18th at 2:00 p.m.  Final responses are due to the City on or before July 11, 2013 at 3:00 p.m.

The Finance Department plans to conduct a basic due diligence review of each firm submitting a proposal by checking for credentials with and possible actions by the State Department of Professional Regulation and contacting Finance Directors of 2-3 governments provided as references.  This information, along with a table of the firm’s governmental audit staff size & experience, and proposed pricing will be provided to the Commission at our 1st August meeting.  The Commission may choose to schedule an interview date with some or all firms prior to ranking all proposals.  Proposal rankings is required by State law and is planned for  the 2nd August Commission meeting.  The top ranked firm will have its engagement letter considered for Commission approval at the first September meeting.
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